
Year 3 Newsletter 

A Warm Welcome Back 

Gosh, how the summer has flown! It sounds as though you have all had wonderful holidays, even though 

they now seem so far away - I have enjoyed listening to all the holiday experiences the children and 

yourselves have had over the summer.   It was so good to see that you have all come away from Irma’s 

visit safely.  I do realise that we have all been affected in different ways, and that it has been a real 

challenge to get things back to ‘normal’.  However, your children have been super stars these past 

weeks and have not only shown resilience, but also an enthusiasm to be back at school.  A credit to 

YOU!  Considering the circumstances, it has been a fabulous start to the new term! 

A HUGE well done for arriving into school on time.  We continue to begin our days at 8.15. 

Welcome to our new members of the class. Jesse and Khuisttin, it has been great to see how well you 

are adapting and settling in to your new class and school. 

I have set out some of the regular reminders below. Topic Maps and related parts of the curriculum 

from each subject that will be covered this term will follow later, alongside the Curriculum Booklets that 

will share a more detailed outline of school procedures and parts of the Year 3 curriculum. 

WATER:  Please ensure your child has plenty of water, especially on days when we have PE. 

SNACKS AND LUNCHES:  Please ensure your child brings in a healthy snack/lunch to school every day.  

School lunches are available but they must be ordered in advance via Crust Bakery (on IsleHelp). 

UNIFORM:  Children must wear appropriate school and PE uniforms, including a hat and sensible shoes. 

NO JEWELLERY to be worn please! 

PE:  PE days are Tuesday and a Thursday. Please ensure your child arrives at school on those days in 

their PE kit, with their uniform to change into afterwards, and LOTS of water! Miss Emma – a qualified 

teacher of Sports – will also be teaching some of our P.E. lessons. 

Miss Niki will be teaching Music, Arts and Theatre. Spanish will be taught by Miss Cara.  

Any questions or concerns, do come and have a chat. 

Thank you. 

Miss Mani 


